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Dear Michelle Daly 
 
Freedom of Information Request (Ref: 17831) 
 
I refer to the above and your request dated 16, December 2016. I have contacted the relevant 
services and now provide a response to the following request. 
 
Q1. Since April 2014 how many adults with a learning disability applying for residential 
care has Leeds City Council offered for tender on the internet to care providers? 
 
A1. None. 
 
Q2. How many of these people lacked capacity? 
 
Q3. How many adults with a learning disability has Leeds City Council successfully 
placed through the tendering process since April 2014? 
 
Q4. How many of those successfully placed lacked capacity? 
 
A2 to A4. Not applicable. 
 
I trust that this response is satisfactory. If however you are dissatisfied with this response you 
have a right to appeal to an independent officer within Adult Social Care. They will re-examine 
your request and assess whether we have adhered to the requirements of the act. Should you 
wish to follow this course of action please address your concerns in writing to Louise 
Whitworth, Adult Social Care, PO Box 848, Information Management & Technology, Leeds, 
LS1 9PQ or by emailing ss.info.gov@leeds.gov.uk. 
  
You also have a right under Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act to ask the 
Information Commissioner to decide whether we have met with our obligations under the 
act.  The Commissioner has however made it clear that he expects all applicants to exhaust 
internal appeals procedures prior to making such an application. Should you wish to contact 
the Commissioner’s office then you can write to the following address: 
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            Office of the Information Commissioner, 
            Wycliffe House, 
            Water Lane, 
            Wilmslow, 
            Cheshire, 
            SK9 5AF. 
  
You may also contact the Commissioner via his website at www.ico.gov.uk 
  
I trust that this is self-explanatory.  If you have any queries please contact me on 0113 
3783981, or by return email. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelle Harding 
Information Compliance Administrator
 


